
 
 

 
 
27 January 2016 
 
 
To: Australian Securities Exchange 
 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Resignation of Director 
 

Sunbridge Group Ltd (ASX: SBB) (“Sunbridge”) advises that Mr Ting Jiang has tendered his resignation as 
Director of the Company effective from 27 January 2016. 
 
Sunbridge’s board thanks Mr Ting Jiang for his contribution over the years and wishes him well in his future 
endeavours. 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 

Sunbridge Group Limited 
Level 25, 88 Philip Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

T: +61 2 8211 0663    F: +61 2 8211 0555 

E: koh.chowyee@sunbridge.com.au 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


